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Comments: Based on the published information, this appears to be a large expansion of skiable terrain at Lutsen

Mountains which would result in a large increase in winter visitors to the area.  As we have seen during the

recent pandemic, there are huge concerns about Lake and Cook county having the resources and infrastructure

to deal with the current number of visitors, let alone a large increase.  As a frequent winter visitor to this area

(and downhill skier at Lutsen Mountains) I believe a smaller expansion would be have much less detrimental

impact on the surrounding area.  


